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Dear Cumberiand Council,

| hope you have been well. | am writing to express my concern for the proposed waste transfer station in
our community. As a resident, who has been living here for their whole life, | am concerned about the
potential adverse impacts this will have on the environment, health, and overall quality of life within the
community.

| understand the importance of proper waste management for our community, but it is essential to
consider the location and its implication. | kindly request that the council conduct a thorough review and
engage in comprehensive community consultation before finalising any decisions.

Concerns that | believe should be addressed during the review and consultation process include:

1. Traffic: As a proposed waste transfer station, traffic will significantly increase in the area. Its close
proximity (less than 100m) to towns and/or residential areas means greater air pollution and noise
which residents have to deal with.

2. Odour Control: As trucks are travelling through the site, odour will also buffer through the area
adversely impacting commercial entities and residential areas of Lidcombe

3. Location: The proposed waste transfer station requires a full industrial area size whereby access is
able to occur via major arterial roads. However, the proposed location is not able to reached unless
passing through the town centre or suburban road.

Thank you for your attention to these concerns. | trust that the council will consider the overall well-being
of the community and make informed decisions regarding the proposed waste transfer station

Sincerely,
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